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Comment - I do not support the expansion on Medicaid. There is already too much "monkeying" 
around with the current funding, in order to allow supporters of the Affordable Care Act to argue that it 
is affordable. Both our state and federal government budgets continue to grow at rates which can not 
be sustained. Government needs to downsize the "endowment" programs which it saddles on the 
backs of the taxpayer. The Virginia legislature continually complains of federally unfounded mandates; 
well the same applies to our state legislature...stop putting mandates on the taxpayer. The money well 
is about empty, it is time to put the bucket away.
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